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Yidarra Catholic Primary School 

Y I D A R R A  C A T H O L I C  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  

PRINCIPALõS NEWS 
 

LEAGUE TAG COMPETITION 
Congratulations to our students who participated in the Interschool League Tag Competition and 
who won the overall competition. The ôAõ division girls, ôA ôdivision boys and ôB ôdivision girls won their 
division shield while the ôB ôdivision boys finished 3rd.  Our league tag team will now go on to the 
State League Tag Competition. Thank you to Mr Rob Debowski and Mr Antonio Muto who trained and 
supported the teams on the day.   
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
Parents are reminded that school photographs will be taken on Monday and Tuesday. Please ensure 
that your child is neatly presented and wears their full winter uniform including school jumper to 
school on their class photo day. More details regarding the timetable for both days  is included in 
this newsletter. 
 
FEAST OF THE ASSUMPTION OF MARY 
On Monday we celebrate the Feast of the Assumption of Mary into heaven.  At Yidarra the staff 
and students will celebrate this feast by attending mass and a paraliturgy. 
 
Marian Feasts are as much about Christ as they are about Mary. While devotion to Mary forms part 
of the most ancient traditions in the Church, when we read the Scriptures, we discover that Mary 
always points us to Christ! Mary is indeed blessed among women. The implications of this have great 
impact for us and especially for women. In her acceptance of Godõs desire, Mary changed the face 
of human history! If God worked through one woman to express such great and saving love, God can 
continue to work through other women (and men) in the same way to heal the earth today! How does 
the Magnificat want to activate us as the people of God? 
 
Ref: http://www.liturgyritualprayer.com/documents-for-liturgy-ritual-prayer/resources-for-adults/
adult-liturgies/marian-feasts-resources-for-mary-adult-liturgies/262-assumption-the-hungry-are-
filled-with-good-things-adult/file 
 
May God bless your week, 
 
Carmel Costin  
Principal 
 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations!!! 

Corin R 4B 

Christian S 2R 

ASSUMPTION  

PRAYER 

O God who raises up the 
lowly,  

you chose Mary in all her 
simplicity  

to be the mother of our 
Saviour.  

Mary was blessed among all 
women.  

Through faith in Godõs 
promise,  

she gave birth to Peace.  
May the prayers of this 

woman  
now clothed with the sun 

fill us with  
the hope and blessing of 

her child,  
who lives and reigns with 

you  
and the Holy Spirit,  

one God, for ever and ever. 
Amen. 

HOLY  

COMMUNION  
PHOTOS 

The logon details are: 
  

Website:      
www.maverickphoto.com.au 

 
Login ID:     communion 

 
Password:    batecom2016 

FEAST OF THE ASSUMPTION 
 

MONDAY 15 AUGUST 
At 9am on Monday 15 August, Years 2-6 will attend the Parish Mass for the Feast of the Assump-
tion of Mary. 
At 11am students from K-Y6 will participate in an Assumption of Mary prayer liturgy in the Church. 
If parents of children in Years K-Y1 wish to take their children to the Parish Mass at 9am they are 
most welcome to do so. Please let your classroom teacher know if your  PP or Y1 child will be at 
Mass, as there are school photos at this time as well. We will re-arrange the class photo times to 
accommodate children in these classes who attend Mass with their parents. 

KAPTURE 

SCHOOL  
PHOTO  

SCHEDULES 

SEE PAGE #4 
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SCHOOL BANKING 
Tuesdays 
8.15-9.00am  

Undercover Area 

 

P&F NEWS 
P&F MEETING 
The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, 31 August in the Library at 7.30pm.  As always eve-
ryone is welcome! 
 

FOOTY TIPPING -  WINNERS 
ROUND 20 RESULTS 
This week by category are: 
Kindy-Year 2 - Xavier P $15 
Year 3-6ñCameron F $15 
AdultñClaudia B $20 
 

Winnings can be collected from the office. 

PE NEWS 
Yidarra are Regional League tag Champions!!! 
Congratulations, to all the students that represented Yidarra at the League Tag 
carnival held on Tuesday 9 August. Once again the commitment and dedication to 
their training and each other has paid off.  
Yidarra's 'A' division boys and girls won the shield and with their combined scores 
were awarded as the regional league tag champions. This is a great achievement 
considering we were grouped with all the triple stream schools. 
Division 'B' girls also won the shield with division 'B' boys finishing 3rd. 
Thanks to all parents and family members for their support on the day and to Mr Muto for coach-
ing the 'B' teams. 
Well done to all students involved I am so proud of all your hard work! 
 

ROB DEBOWSKI 
PE Specialist 

MERIT  
 

CERTIFICATES 
 
 

WEEK 5 
 

Samuel B 1B 
Cavan L 1B 
Caleb C 1G 
Layla M 1G 
Jasmine S 2B 
Gabriella Y 2B 
Ruby V 3B 
Holly C 3B 
Pieta W 4B 
Nathan Y 4B 
Jared B 5G 
Ruairi F 5G 

CANTEEN ROSTER  

 

Manager Jo Court 
Preferred contact via email:  
cafeteria@corpus.wa.edu.au 

6332 2520 
 

VOLUNTEERS URGENTLY 
NEEDED -  IF YOU CAN HELP 
PLEASE CONTACT JO ON 
THE ABOVE. THANK YOU.  

MON 15 AUG VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

TUE 16 AUG VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

WED 17 AUG VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

THU 18 AUG VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

FRI 19 AUG VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

Check the website calendar for weekly updates for Term 3 & 4. Changes have been made to date. 

CANTEEN CLOSED MON 22 AUGUST 
No lunch orders can be placed on Monday 22 August due to the Corpus Christi Catholic Day.  
The Canteen will re open on Tuesday 23 August.  

FUN RUN FUNDRAISER PRIZES 
The prizes for the Lap-a-Thon & Cross Country Fun Run were sent to classes last week. If you 
have any queries, please email Lisa Lindner on: lisa_lindner@msn.com. 

2017 YIDARRA 3 YEAR OLD  
PRE-KINDY APPLICATIONS 

We are now looking at our 3 Year Old Applications for 2017. We will be running our Pre-
Kindy programme on Thursdays from 8.55am ð 2.40pm. 
 

Children must be 3 years of age before they can attend the program. 
 

An application form and enrolment information package may be collected from the Yidar-
ra office between 8am-4pm Mon-Fri, alternatively this information can be downloaded 
from our website at web.yidarra.wa.edu.au. 
 

Please submit applications to the office by 
Monday 19 September 2016. 
 

SIBLINGS OF CHILDREN AT YIDARRA 
An application for enrolment form still needs 
to be lodged at the school, even though you 
have other children already at Yidarra. 
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LIBRARY NEWS 
BOOK WEEK 
Book Week is fast approaching. As previously advertised the dress up parade and the staff play are on Friday 26th August 
beginning about 8.45 am. 
While the theme for Book Week is Australia: Story Country, students are welcome to dress up as any fictional book charac-
ter, not necessarily from an Australian book. 
 

LIBRARY BORROWING 
Please encourage your children to bring their library bag and books to school every week. Students have the opportunity to 
borrow during their library lesson as well as before or after school and some lunchtimes. Thanks to years of support from the 
School Board and the P&F we have a wonderful library collection. Library books enhance and support your childrenõs learning 
and enjoyment of literature. Parents, please encourage them to become regular borrowers and readers. 
 

CHERYL LOPEZ  CATHERINE MUNRO 
Teacher Librarian Library Technician 

MUSIC NEWS 
CATHOLIC PERFORMING ARTS FESTIVAL NEWS 
Congratulations to Hudson G ð Drum Solo (5G), Audrey H ð Violin Solo (5B), Emily H ð Violin Solo (4B), Angelyne V ð Violin Solo 
(5G) and the Senior Choir on their performances at Catholic Performing Arts this week. 
 

I have received wonderful news of some certificates! CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

Certificate of Merit 
Congratulations to Nicolette K (Vocal Solo) , Yidarra Flute Trio (Mairead C, Stella V, Brianna M) and Saahil G (Clarinet solo) 
and Stella V (Flute solo) . 
Certificate of Honourable Mention 
Congratulations to Isabella C (Vocal Solo). 
 

CHOIR PERFORMANCES THIS WEEK 
Please ensure your child comes dressed in full winter uniform.  
 

Senior Choir 
Tuesday 16 August 2.45 ð 4.00pm, Vasto Club, Balcatta. 
Students will eat lunch at usual time and then board bus with school bags. Students can either be picked up directly from 
venue after performance or come back to Yidarra on the bus. Please note given traffic the estimated time of return is 
5.00pm.   
 

Junior Choir 
Friday 19 August 11.00am ð 12.30pm, Vasto Club, Balcatta. 
Students will be eating an early recess and arriving back at school for a late lunch.  
 

NATASHA STOKES 
Music & Drama Teacher 
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KAPTURE SCHOOL PHOTO SCHEDULES 2016 
MONDAY 15 AUGUST & TUESDAY 16 AUGUST 

(PLEASE NOTE TIMES ARE ESTIMATED AND MAY VARY SLIGHTLY) 
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